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www.hcwcid36.com has all the information you could need! 
 

The District has several water conservations links that are on the District's website. 

Remember “Water, please Use It Wisely”! 
 

OFS Solid Waste Services, 281-457-2705, picks up trash on Wednesdays and Saturdays 

in Cloverleaf. They pick up 2 containers EACH pick up day. Please be mindful of the 

neighborhood and keep your trash neat and out of the ditch and roads. This will help 

ensure proper drainage flow of storm water. 
 

HURRICANES AND FLOODS 

Visit https://texasready.gov/ to stay up-to-date on HURRICANES, 

FLOODS or OTHER EMERGENCIES. They give you guidance on how to prepare for 

all types of natural disasters. Weather (watches/warnings or advisories), disaster supply 

checklists, items for evacuating by car, all can be found on this new website. Be sure to 

visit the site BEFORE you may need it, please. 
 

              

  
 

 

 

 
              Additional information:  

 

• Harris County residents can also get information about other resources for additional 

solid waste disposal https://pcs.harriscountytx.gov/Pages/SolidHazardousWaste.aspx 

• Excessive trash, in regards to nuisance abatement can be reported to Harris County 

Public Health Department. You can do this online at 

https://webapps2.harriscountytx.gov/servicerequestform/pct-form?pct2= 
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